
From: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 
Date: 

Hello Keelan, 

Kate M. 
McClymont. Keelan 
SHEILA MASON 
Request to Speak on 1/22 
Thursday, January 16, 2020 2:35:56 PM 

Thanks you for your email. I would like to ask permission to speak in support of the 
transitional tine homes village proposed in St Johns. I would be taking the time slot that was 
originally filled by Sheila Mason. 

Please let me know if this will work along with any other pertinent information I need to 
prepare. 

Thanks for your consideration of this request. 

Sincerely, 
Kate Mullican 



From: 
To: 
Cc: 

SHEILA MASON 
lindsayjens@yahoo.com; KateJ::L; Council Clerk - Testimony; McClymont Keelan 
sheilamason@comcast.net 

Subject: Updated Speaker: Citizen Communication opportunities, Jan 22, 2020, transitional village in St Johns 
Thursday, January 16, 2020 7:42:24 AM Date: 

The City's email systems have identified this email as potentially suspicious. Please click 
responsibly and be cautious if asked to provide sensitive information. 

Good morning Keelan and team, 

We have previously coordinated 2 speaking spots in the Jan 22, 2020 meeting on 
behalf of the transitional tiny home village in St Johns. 

I was previously one of the speakers and am now unable to attend. We have another 
speaker lined up. 

Please change your agenda to note that Kate Mullican will be speaking (instead of 
Sheila Mason). She is included on this email and can be reached at 
katemullican@gmail.com. 

Lindsay Jensen is still planning to be the 2nd speaker, but please note an updated 
email address for her - lindsayjens@yahoo.com 

Please let me know if you need any other information from us in order to finish this 
speaker change. 

Thank you and Happy New Year! 

Sheila 

On November 5, 2019 at 12:12 PM Lindsay Jensen 
<I indsay@stjohnsopportunity.org> wrote: 

Hello Keelan and team, 

I'd also like to request a Citizen Communication spot on Wednesday 
January 22nd , 2020. I can be reached at 360-450-9892 and at this email 
address: 1 indsay@stjohnsopportunity.org . 

I'm part of the St Johns Welcomes the Village Coalition and would like to 
come speak in support of the transitional tiny-home village proposed in St 
Johns, on the property of the St Johns Christian Church. 

Please let me know if you need any more information and when I need to 
arrive to give testimony. 

Thank you, 
Sheila 
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